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September 6. 2018
RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for storefront alterations at 2632 N.

Downer Avenue, in the Downer Avenue Historic District, for Alben LL.C dba Breadsmith.

Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for enlarging and replacing five
windows and replacing some siding at 2205 N. Lake Drive, in the North Point South
Historic District, for Eric Wagner.

Dear Ald. Kovac:

This letter is to inform you that the above matters will be considered at the October 1st Historic

Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall,
200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on this application.

Respectfully,

Jaimes O ars
City Clerk
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